## **BOARD OF DIRECTORS**

INDIAN SCHOOLS - SULTANATE OF OMAN



المدارس الهندية - سلطنة عان



14 February 2024

## CHAIRMAN'S MESSAGE TO STUDENTS APPEARING FOR BOARD EXAMS

Dear Students,

The current academic year is coming to an end. You are now moving towards a significant milestone in your life – the Board Examinations that will take you to the next level in your academic pursuit.

On behalf of the Board of Directors, Indian Schools Oman, I extend my best wishes to you, dear students, to do your best in the forthcoming examinations. Trust in your abilities, take blessings of your parents and teachers; this will help you to shed your fears and fill you with lots of positive energy.

Every achievement is rooted deep in hard work, determination and patience. Success is a combination of all these coupled with support from the right people. So put in the effort and stay committed to your goals, boost your confidence with positive thoughts, and you can achieve success in whatever you set your mind to.

Best wishes for your exams. May your hard work and determination pay you off with flying colours.

God bless you all!

Dr Sivakumar Manickam

Chairman

